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COMMUNITY AIDS AND EQUIPMENT PROGRAM, REVIEW 

971.  Hon Ken Travers to the Minister for Transport representing the Minister for Disability Services: 

(1) At what stage is the review of the Community Aids and Equipment Program up to? 

(2) Who is conducting the review? 

(3) When does the Minister for Disability Services expect to release the findings of the review? 

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 

(1)  The review of the Community Aids and Equipment program has been completed.  

(2)  The review was conducted by Stamfords. 

(3)  The Commission is currently developing an information strategy to inform stakeholders about the 
review and its findings. This will be completed during November.  Generally, the review supported the 
existing arrangements, and there are no major changes proposed to current operations. 

 


